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Lincoln Quilters Guild 
Quilting since 1973  

Meeting the second Monday of each month 
September through May 

 

Gathering at 6:30 p.m. 
Program & Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

College View Seventh-Day Adventist Church 
4015 South 49th Street • Lincoln, Nebraska 

On the Internet at www.lincolnquiltersguild.org 

OFFICIAL PUBLICATION 
 OF THE  

LINCOLN QUILTERS GUILD 
LINCOLN, NEBRASKA 

Published nine months of the year:  
Summer, September, October, 
November, January, February, March, 
April, and May. 

Editor and Layout: 
Lin Gowin-O’Brien 

Circulation:  Carol Curtis 

The deadline to submit articles and 
ads for inclusion in the Plain Print is 
the Wednesday following the Guild 
meeting. 

Next newsletter deadline: 

August 8 
 

ADVERTISING  
Business Ad Rates: 
A 3 1/2 " x 2" sized ad is $20 for the 
first month and $15 per month for 
subsequent months. 
 
A 3 1/2 " x 4" sized ad is $35 for the 
first month and $30 per month for 
subsequent months. 
Ads must be camera-ready. 
 
Classified Ad Rates: 
Any individual may place a classified 
quilt-related ad in the "Quilters' 
Exchange" at a cost of $5.00 for 30 
words.  Send exact text for ads. 
Send articles and ads with payment 
(payable to "Lincoln Quilters Guild") 
to: 

Lin Gowin-O’Brien 
642 S. 28th Street 
Lincoln, NE  68510    
Telephone:  (402) 477-6545 
Email:  Linobrien@netscape.net 

September 12, 2005 Class Registration  
Who/What: Frieda Anderson teaching “Fusing Techniques” 
Date/Time/Cost: Monday September 12, 2005  9:00 a.m. to 4:00 pm  
 $30/per person 
Location: Sheridan Lutheran Church 70th and Old Cheney  Room 113 
Your Name: ____________________________________________________________________________  

Your Address: __________________________________________________________________________  

Your Phone #: Daytime____________________________________ Night ___________________________  

Email _________________________________________________________________________________  
Send check payable to LQG plus self addressed stamped envelope to 

Linda Gapp • 7501 S 70th Street • Lincoln NE 68516 • 421-7502 • tgapp@neb.rr.com 

New Speaker for September Meeting 

Frieda Anderson will be the guest speaker and class teacher for the 
Lincoln Quilters’ Guild on Monday, September 12.  Frieda creates 
art quilts. Her quilting specialties include fusing and dying luscious 
cotton fabrics. Her class will feature a fused, 18” x 15” flower wall 
hanging. You will learn fusing techniques, quilting and finishing tips.  
Freida is replacing the position of Laura Heine who cancelled on 

June 3 due to the slow economy in Billings, Montana. Laura needed to stay and manage 
her quilt shop. We are excited to have Frieda fill this position on such a short notice. 
You are able to go to Frieda’s website <www.friestyle.com> and look under Inspiration From 
the Garden.  The student can choose her flower kit.  The kit is $25 payable to Frieda the 
day of the class.  Class fee $30.  All levels.  Lots of Fun! 
Also, Frieda will be having a book coming out in September titled Fun, Fast Fusies. 
There are class positions still open so PLEASE fill out the registration form on the back 
page, send it and your payment to Linda Gapp, Program Chair. You can call her at 421-
7502 or email at tgapp@neb.rr.com regarding any questions you might encounter. 

President's Message 
While some days have been too hot to quilt, members of the LQG board and key 
committees have been busy getting ready for the next guild year. Unfortunately Faye 
Stevens has decided to resign from her position as Vice President-Elect. Martha Lane 
and the nominations committee got right to work and found a replacement, Donna 
Jensen. In accordance with our bylaws we will officially nominate and vote on Donna at 
the September meeting. Donna – welcome to the Lincoln Quilters’ Guild board and thank 
you for your willingness to serve your guild. 
No sooner had the summer began when our scheduled September speaker abruptly 
cancelled, but Linda Gapp pulled through with a great new speaker, Frieda Anderson. 
Read more about Frieda's lecture and class in this newsletter. 
If you haven't had a chance to see the guild's new website, do visit it at 
www.lincolnquiltersguild.org. You'll find details about all the guild activities for the 2005-
2006 year, including speakers, classes, workshops, the fall retreat and lots of photos. A 
big thank you goes out to Chris Wiegers for programming our new site. 
Hope everyone is having a wonderful summer.  

Linda Loker 
LQG President 2005-2006 



Lincoln Quilters’ Guild 
P.O. Box 6861 
Lincoln, NE  68506 

2005 - 2006 
LQG Officers 

 
President Linda Loker 
President-Elect Kate Laucomer 
Vice-President Linda Gapp 

Vice-President Elect Donna Jensen 

Secretary Lorelee Novak 
Treasurer Peggy Clements 

Treasurer-Elect Danielle Hecker 
Adviser Marilyn Rembolt 

Announcing the 20th Annual Omaha and Lincoln Quilters Guilds 

2005 K.I.S.S.* FALL RETREAT 
(*Keep It Sew Simple) 

We have several fun projects planned for the weekend plus there will be plenty of time for 
you to work on your own quilting ideas.  The camp chef will prepare our meals so we will 
have plenty of time to sew, laugh, eat, talk and just relax. 

When:  October 14 to 16, 2005 - Friday through Sunday 
Where:  4-H camp near Gretna, Nebraska 
Cost:  $90 per person 
Registration Information:  All registrations with a postmark of August 31st or earlier will 
be in the first lottery drawing.  The retreat is limited to 80 people (40 per guild).  Only 
one person’s check and registration form allowed per envelope - registrations 
received with two or more person’s information in one envelope will be returned to 
sender.   
Registrations received with postmarks of September 1st or later will be in the second 
lottery drawing held on September 15th.  Registration will be by lottery – NOT on a first 
come first served basis. 
If you have questions please contact Martha Lane at 402-421-2135 or Shelly Burge at 
burgequilt@msn.com.  To register please fill out this form and send it along with a 
business size self address stamped envelope and a check made payable to LQG for 
$90.00 to: Martha Lane 

6121 South 48th Street    
Lincoln, NE  68516 
Attn: Fall Quilt Retreat 

2005 OQG/LQG Fall Retreat Registration 
Name: ________________________________________________________________  
Address: ______________________________________________________________  
City, State, Zip: _________________________________________________________  
Phone number: (_______) ________________________________________________  
E-mail: ________________________________________________________________  
I would like to share a cabin with: ___________________________________________  
Check one of the following: 
I prefer a top bunk _____________     I prefer a bottom bunk_____________ 
I would like to sign up for a massage:   ________yes      ________no 

Lincoln Quiltfest 2006 

"Bloomin' Quilts 
Our "Bloomin' Beauty" raffle quilt is complete!  Thanks 
to everyone who designed, pieced, appliquéd, quilted 
and bound it!  We appreciate the Cosmic Cow's 
hospitality as the quilt was being quilted there.  Raffle 
tickets and quilt photo can now be picked up from 
Shirley Chaffin, Quilt Mom, 484-6377. "Bloomin' 
Beauty" will be shown at Quilt Nebraska, several small 
groups, Nebraska State Fair, area quilt shops and at 
the September 12 Lincoln Quilters Guild meeting.  

Remember, it's not too early to start thinking about 
exhibiting quilts for the June 9-11, 2006 show! 

Carolyn Meter and 
Sheila Green, co-chairs 

5th Annual 
Friends of the Robert Hillestad Textile Gallery 

Garage Sale 
Saturday, August 20 

9 am to 4 pm 
3935 Apple Street 

Yards of fabric, yarn, thread, notions, 
books, fiber and MUCH MORE! 

Questions or contributions, 
call Marty Eischeid at 466-6680 
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